Sociedad Espafiola de Construccidén Naval,

Bilbao,15th., October 1925

Messrs. Lloyd's Register of shipping,
Bilbao.

Dear Sirs,
ship N° 21 - "J,s, del Cano"

We understand that it is now possible to obtain
sidelights of specidl glass which permits of their being
fitted nearer to the lead line than the six inches

indicated by your rules,
We would be very pleased if you would let us know
under what conditiens this can be done and give us the

mark or manufacturer of sidelights which would ebtain yeur

approval with this subject.
vours faithfully,

SOCIEDAD ESPANOLA DE CONSTRUCCION NAVAL
(sgd.) A. Jausoro,
DELEGADO DEL COSEJO DE ADMINISTRACIQN.

0106537 -016533 - 0244



